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Dear Colleagues, 
   	In one week we’ll be meeting for the mini-conference, “Infinite Dimensional Function Theory: Present Progress and Future Problems” at UCD. This message serves to give some specific information about the meeting.
The conference venue will be 1.28 Science North (Physics building), at University College Dublin, Belfield, Dublin 4, Ireland. The website
    https://www.google.com/maps/d/u/0/viewer?ie=UTF&msa=0&mid=z_2xZAM-KCXU.kQWcfbk7Bbsc will help with location and transportation information. 
About the talks:
1) Talks will begin at 9:45 AM (sharp!) on each day. On the first day, Thursday, we’ll begin a few minutes early for some welcoming remarks.
2) Each 30 minute talk will really be 20 – 25 minutes, with a few minutes at the end-if possible-for questions, plus 5 minutes for a break.
3)  A provisional list of titles and times of talks is given in the accompanying excel file. 

Meals and evening plans:
Meals: If possible we will be supporting lunches for participants with a voucher plan, on both Thursday and Friday, at the campus restaurant Pi. Details will be given on Thursday morning.
Thursday evening: A dinner is being planned at the Beaufield Mews, at 7:00 PM. Directions on getting to this fine restaurant will be given earlier on Thursday. Cost is approximately €30 (3 courses, coffee, and gratuity). 
Friday evening: Three obvious choices are:
a) A pantomime (such as Cinderella, Aladdin, Peter Pan) in downtown Dublin.
b) National Concert Hall (downtown Dublin), Agnew, Mozart, Elgar, with Hugh Tinney (piano), Imelda Drumm (mezzo-soprano), RTE Philharmonic Choir, Andrew Litton (conductor).
c) Comhaltas, (Irish traditional music and dance), Monkstown.

We look forward to seeing you very soon. Have a Happy New Year!

Best wishes, Richard
(aron@math.kent.edu)



